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April 21, 1994

CANCELLATION OF APRIL 25 MEETING
VIA FAX April 21, 1994 TO: PENSION COMMITTEE NO. 16-94 RE: CANCELLATION OF APRIL 25
MEETING __________________________________________________________ The Spousal Consent
meeting scheduled for Monday, April 25 has been cancelled. If you have any comments
concerning the IRS notice, please call the undersigned at (202) 326-5835. Kathy D. Ireland
Associate Counsel - Pension
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